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Dear Commissioners,
I’m asking you to please consider joining me in moving our state forward by putting fiscal
responsibility with creating sustainability for the citizenships energy needs first.
I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please ask PSE
to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.
We must all work together to build a clean, healthy and positive world of futures for our children.
PSE does not need any more politically motivated helping hands or permit breaks for continued
evermore profits from killing us.
 
 
Sincerely,
PSE customer #******586220
 
Patricia Ranstrom
Box 2181
Vashon WA
512 300 7669
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